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                                                                               DIARY DATES 

Upcoming events in November 2022. 

4th Speaker night to be held at Lincoln Boat Club. David Gledhill speaking on the BBMF 

11th Annual General Meeting to be held at David Lloyds Leisure Centre.  All members are encouraged 

to attend. 

Please check the Club browser and look out for Club emails giving details of the events; you may be 

asked to confirm numbers attending/taking part. Lack of support may mean cancellation. 

Advance notice:  The Boatlife Show at Birmingham will take place 16-19 February, 2023.  Members 

attended the first of these shows last year and had a good time.  If anyone is interested in attending 

the show, please let me know on mike.bwbc@gmail.com If there are sufficient numbers we could hire 

a coach, otherwise it will be car sharing. RYA members get free admission. 

              COMMODORES' CORNER 

 
The Laying Up Supper took place on 15th October at The Pyewipe. 38 members, friends and guests 
attended and a good time was had by all.  
 
There will be important matters to be discussed at the Club AGM with regard to how the Club will 
move forward in 2023.  The feedback to the questionnaires sent out to all members a few weeks ago 
will be discussed. So we can cater for as many varied needs and wants of the membership, the 
meeting is the opportunity to have your say.  
 
Members should recognise that Clubs like ours need volunteers to help run the Club.  We still have 
places to fill on the general committee.  Remember, the committee want to enjoy themselves as well 
and we can’t do that if we are continually on call, running the events. 
 
The speaker night at Lincoln Boat Club is our first jointly hosted event.  We also plan to co-host a Boat 
Jumble, probably in April. 
 
As we move into a quiet period, there will be no more newsletters until February 2023.  
 
Enjoy the festive period and prepare for an exciting new year of Club events 

 
   
 

 
   

                    BOATERS BANTER 

We’re still waiting to hear from you about your recent or planned exploits; where do you like to cruise 

to? Best moorings, favourite eating places, tips and ideas.  Send your stories to 

mike.bwbc@gmail.com.   
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